
Y3/4 Visit to Great North Museum 

Year 3 and Year 4 all had a great 

day when they went to the Great 

North Museum. They went to the 

museum to learn about the stone 

age. Our topic question is ‘Were 

Stone Age people more intelligent 

than us today?’. We got to hold 

many artefacts such as iron 

swords, skulls, fur pelts and 

unworked flint. At the moment we 

think that they were more 

intelligent than us but we still 

have more to find out.  

By Emily and Neave 

Y5/6 visit to Keep 

Last week Year 5 and 6 took a 

trip to the Castle Keep. They 

learned extraordinary things 

about the cruel punishments of 

the medieval times. Our topic 

title is ‘Is Punishment a good 

way to stop crime?’ and that is 

the reason we came across 

the Castle Keep. We would 

rate the Castle Keep 5 stars! 

The best part is when the 

castle staff ‘tortured’ the teachers with medieval gadgets’.  By Leah and Owen 

Broadwood Primary School Newsletter (Spring 1) 

It has been a very busy time at Broadwood. We hope you enjoy hearing all about 

the many things the children have been enjoying since they returned after 

Christmas.  



Year 1 and Year 2 Superhero Visitors 

We had visitors on the 28th January to find out if the world needs superheroes. 

We are learning more about our question. An  ambulance came to see us. A 

nurse called Michelle came to see us too. She taught us to keep healthy and 

clean and always look after yourself.  

By Isla and Isabella 

Pupil Parliament   

At the moment Pupil Parliament are talking about helping the community.  

We looked at a picture of a homeless man sitting on the streets and because of 

this we made a food collecting service in December and that got donated to the 

West End Food bank. We took the food there in the school minibus.  

We have also been walking along 

Broadwood Road looking at the 

signs about road safety. We noticed 

that there wasn’t a lot of signs telling 

people to be careful and safe on the 

road.  

On Friday Councillor Higgins is 

coming to school to talk to the Pupil 

Parliament about what we are doing.  

Valentine’s Disco  

Valentine’s day is when people give presents to their loved ones and share love with 

families and friends.  

Valentine’s Day is coming soon and we need to celebrate. Why not 

come to the Valentine Disco. It’s only £2 per entry and will be held on 

Thursday 13th February.   By Skyla 

 

Remember to follow us! 

 


